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Please see the Commission Notice setting forth a new administrative
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procedure for Informal Conferences. The Deputy Commissioner will no longer
approve Form 16A settlements at an Informal Conference but, rather, will
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forward the Form 16A to the jurisdictional Commissioner for final review and

Communications 803.221.4907
email@mgclaw.com approval. This is a departure from the current protocol, in which the Deputy

Commissioner has authority to approve a settlement at an Informal
Conference. Under the new palicy, if the jurisdictional Commissioner does not
approve the Form 16A, it will set the matter for a hearing.

If you have any questions, please contact one of MGC's workers' compensation
attorneys.

This legal update is published as a service to our clients and friends. It is intended to
provide general information and does not constitute legal advice regarding any
specific situation.
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